
From: Jerry Turney [mailto:granandpopar@cableone.net]  

Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2014 2:19 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: nedra turney 
Subject: swine farming in Buffalo River watershed 

 
Gentlemen,I am Jerry W Turney at 6301 East Broad Street in Texarkana,Arkansas 71854.I would like to 
register my disapproval of swine farming in the Buffalo River watershed.I do not think that the farmers,the 
county nor the State of Arkansas will implement strong enough safeguards to insure that pollution from 
the operations will not foul the pristine waters of this beautiful river.As you deliberate on this subject 
please remember the pollution problems associated with raising chickens and the problems we caused 
our neighbors in Oklahoma.This river is a very valuable asset to all the citizens of Arkansas and our 
visitors. Thank You  Jerry W Turney  
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